











April 7, 1999





Consul of  the Government of Mexico


Tucson, AZ





Re: Visa for Absar Alum








To the Consul,





My course at the University of Arizona includes a field trip to Mexico every semester.  We are hosted by the ITESM, Campus Guaymas.  One of my students, Absar Alum, would like to attend this semester’s field trip, April 16-18, 1999.  He is a citizen of the Pakistan.  He has a student visa to study in the United States and has a current passport issued by the Government of Pakistan.   I ensure that all of my students have valid visas to travel in Mexico and Absar will not be able to join the trip unless he has valid visa.





I would appreciate your assistance to issue a tourist visa to Mr. Alum to allow him to join us on our trip.





Sincerely,








Kevin Fitzsimmons


Research Scient
